You are cordially invited to view an
exhibition of paintings

The Search of the Phoenix
oy

Shukla Chowdhury

Opening on

Wednesday, the 10th October 2007
at 6pm.

Shri Jogen Chowdhury
has kindly consented to
inaugurate the exhibition.

Venve:
Academy of Fine Arts (North Hall),
2, Cathedral Road, Kolkata.

10" Oct. to 17" Oct. 2007
3pm to 8pm daily



